
Office of the Superintendent 
Forrest City School District 

625 Irving Street 
Forrest City, AR 72335 

 
Telephone:  870-633-1485                                                                   Fax:   870-633-1415 
 
 
April 24, 2023 
 
 
Dear Vendor: 
 
The Forrest City School District, Board of Directors is accepting sealed bids for REFRIGERATED 
MILK/DAIRY PRODUCTS AND REFRIGERATED 100% FRUIT JUICE for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
All Dairy products must be no more than 1% fat per 8 ounce serving.  All Fruit Juice products must 
be made from 100% fruit with no added sugars.  The USDA Buy American Agreement standards must 
be met on all juice products.  There are a small percentage of students who are lactose intolerant.  If 
possible, quote a product for these students.  There must be a variety selections daily of both Dairy 
and Juice products.   
 
 If you have items that are not listed on the bid sheet, please feel free to submit those on a separate 
sheet for consideration. 
 
All Bids must be returned to the:  Office of the Superintendent 

      Forrest City School District 
          625 Irving Street 
          Forrest City, AR  72335 
 
Bids must be received on or before Thursday, May 18, 2023.  The Bid opening will be at 
10:00 a.m. on the same day. 
 
Please mark your sealed envelope “REFRIGERATED MILK BID”. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact my office at 870-633-1485. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Tiffany Hardrick, 
Superintendent 
 
 

THE SCHOOL BOARD RESERVES THE RIGHT TO ACCEPT OR REJECT ANY/OR ALL BIDS. 
 
cc:  Cynthia T. Gammon 
        Linda F. Johnson 
 
 
 

“An Equal Opportunity Employer” 


